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16 May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Stranger Danger Reminder 

Please take this opportunity to remind your child(ren) to walk 
together or in groups to and from school where ever possible and 
report anything usual to yourself or the school as soon as they 
can. Our school gates are staffed at the beginning and end of the 
school day, pupils can always return to the school if they feel 
unsafe at any time on their journey and we will help them. 

Kind regards 

 

School Office 

Goldington Academy 
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